
EPIC INVITATIONAL GOLF TOURNAMENT
benefitting 

Our event is still on for September 23rd at Los Serranos Country Club.  We will be doing things 

a little bit differently this year to ensure the health and safety of all those attending.  Our 

goal is to provide an enjoyable day of golf while continuing to support the cause of The 

Joyful Child Foundation. 

• You will have an assigned foursome and a scheduled Tee-Time.  In order to avoid 

gathering in large groups,  we ask you come only 30 minutes in advance for your 

assigned Tee –Time. The driving range and putting areas will l be open for warm up. 

• Masks will be required while checking in and hand sanitizer  will be available.  Social 

distancing rules will also be in effect. 

• Your foursome will include an EPIC team member for networking opportunities.

• Each green will have an activity so we can all continue to be socially distant and 

have all the fun we know each of you look forward to each year. 

• There will be no banquet  or in person awards after the event.

• We will be serving food and drinks along  the course.

• Rather than physical awards this year, donations will be made to the Joyful Child 

Foundation in the winner’s names. 

EVENT UPDATE

SEPT 23

Los Serranos 
Country Club 
15656 Yorba Ave
Chino Hills, CA 

YOUR ACTION:

• Please confirm you attendance by September 1.  

• Indicate your golfers names and email addresses so we can 
coordinate the groupings and the Tee times. 

We look forward to spending an enjoyable day out on the greens (or in the rough) 

with you!  


